
Town of Hammond 
Board Meeting Minutes 

September 8, 2025 
 
The board for the Town of Hammond held their regular monthly meeting on Monday, September 8, 2025, at the 
Hammond Town Hall at 1816 County Road E. 
 
Chairman Hueg called the Town of Hammond Board meeting to order at 7:30pm. 
 
The agenda was approved motion by Anderson/Aune second. 
 
The bills and payments were approved; motion by Aune/Wynveen second. 
 
Minutes from August 11, 2025 regular meeting were approved: motion by Anderson/Wynveen second. 
 

Treasures report for May was approved: motion by Anderson/Aune second. 
$1678.52 Interest on checking 
$70.98 Interest on savings 
$458,126.90 Check Book balance 
$429,947.47 Savings balance 
$5,699.38 Park fund 
$13,700.16 Pine Lake fund/Rolling Hills 
$19,718.03 Impact Fee Account 
 
Recycle Report: All good.  
 
Planning Commission:  
The first two hours were devoted to the Comprehensive plan – 74 surveys returned so far.  
The regular planning meeting; reviewed Ed Forliti’s CSM 110th Ave.  Tia Gardner was also present to discussed opening a 
home business at her residence 631 150th St. Also continued solar farm discussions.  
 
Agenda:  
Tom Delong presented a plan and costs to build new Pickle Ball courts on the Town of Hammond property. There will be 
more discussion on this at the budget review at the Oct. meeting. 
Ty Dodge presented a CSM for Ed Forliti, motion by Wynveen/Aune second to approve. 
Tia Gardner- Home business, motion by Anderson/Aune second to approve. (The town approved this, Tia still has to 
contact the county on having to obtain a Conditional use permit and St. Croix inspection for further instructions on the 
building).  
The board reviewed the estimates for the pavilion roof that was damaged in the last windstorm.  No decision was made, 
more discussion at next meeting.   
The quote for the transition to .Gov domain by Sprinter Business was approved: motion by Wynveen/Anderson second. 
 
Roads: The county is doing mowing on the Town roads. Paul brought up possible spraying noxious weeds.  The second 
lift on 110th should be done.   
 
Chair: Paul reported the Autumn Woods development failed their roll test on the roads, will be doing another test this week. 
Paul will be at the Sharilynne Prarie development construction meeting tomorrow here at the town hall. 
 
 
Next meeting scheduled for October 13, 2025 
Being no other business, the meeting was adjourned, motion by Aune/Anderson second. 
Respectfully submitted: Linda Hawkins 


